



June 13, 2006

Mr. Jeff Gay
Director of Events
& Facility Services
Direct Energy Centre
Exhibition Place
Toronto, Ontario
M6K 3C3

Dear Jeff,

Congratulations!

On behalf of the Board of Governors of Exhibition Place, the Mayor and Councillors of the City of Toronto, we would like to acknowledge your induction to the Canadian Association of Exposition Managers Hall of Fame at its annual conference in Mont Saint Anne, Quebec on June 12, 2006.

I understand that this prestigious Canadian Award is given to recognize the leadership and excellence of a show professional in the Canadian Exhibition Industry, and that you are the first facility member to receive this award in the 14th year history of the Hall Awards.

We applaud you and are proud of your achievement. Keep up the good work!

Sincerely,

Deputy Mayor Joe Pantalone Chair/Board of Governors of Exhibition Place

Note - original letter was signed

